
MESSAGE OF CONDOLENCES

To the University of Cape Town Vice Chancellor and staff

I learnt with great sorrow about the passing away of Professor Bongani Mayosi. On behalf of the University of 
Botswana Governing Council, the University Community and my own behalf, I wish to convey our heart-felt 

condolences on the passing   of our mentor, colleague and friend, Professor Bongani Mayosi.

We will always remember the contribution that Professor Mayosi made to the establishment of the University of 
Botswana Faculty of Medicine as an advisor and first external examiner for the faculty’s undergraduate program 

(MBBS degree). He was instrumental in facilitating the University of Botswana Master of Internal Medicine 
(MMed) candidates to undertake clinical rotations at Groot Schuur Hospital.  We too have lost a colleague, 

mentor, collaborator and friend.

Our thoughts go to all of you at this difficult time, and we pray that the good Lord may give you comfort and the 
healing that you need.

  

-----------------------------------------

Prof. David Norris – Vice Chancellor
August 3, 2018


